Newsletter



Newsletter: 10.10.2022

What a great week we had last week with more family events, the official opening of our new Resource Base playground and a visiting theatre company who performed The Jungle Book to Year 3, 5 and 6! Make sure your child doesn't miss out on all the exciting things we have planned this week.



Remember the Academy is closed to all pupils on Friday 14th October for INSET.

and for this year. Please remember that holidays in term time cannot be authorised and may result in a penalty notice.

Below are the term dates

The week ahead...

This week is a very exciting curriculum week across the Academy. We are starting the week with a Skills builder session where we focus on developing a key skill



that will help us to be prepared for the world or work when we are older. Then every class will have a Science day at some point in the week where the children will become scientists! They will plan, carry out and evaluate a science experiment linked to their science learning this term.

Every class will also hold an art day this week where they will learn about different artists such as Njideka Akunyili Crosby and Alma Woodsey Thomas, learn some of the technigues they use and have a go at creating their own piece of art.

INSET dates this year:

Academy will be closed to all children on the following days for INSET:

Friday 14th October 2022

Friday 2nd December 2022

Friday 31st March 2023

Friday 23rd June 2023

Friday 7th July 2023



We are starting to head into a period of much colder weather so please send your child to



school with a jumper/cardigan and a coat. They will need these to go outside during the day but also because ventilation in the building is still key so we will have windows open in classrooms.

Parent evenings

We will be holding **Parents** our first Evening parent meetings of the year on Tuesday 8th and

Thursday 10th November. Look out for the link to sign up for your slot. This will be sent via email so please have the MCAS app set up.

Roof update

The roof work is going well and the



contractors are hoping that they will be finished earlier than planned. As long as there are no unforeseen issues the team will start to remove their compound from site in October half term. Thank you for your patience with this.